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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed September 11, 2015

Paving work scheduled for Dover Road and Machleary Street Monday,
September 14

Summary
Starting at 7 a.m. Monday, paving work will commence along Dover Road between Applecross and Lewis, and
Machleary Street between Comox (Bowen)and Campbell. Residents living in these areas will need to ensure that
parked vehicles are removed prior to work beginning.

While the paving work is underway, motorists should anticipate delays and are advised to use alternative routes.

Strategic Link: N/A

Key Points
● Residents living along the impacted sections of road are asked to relocate their vehicles while paving work is

underway.
● Questions concerning this project can be directed to the City's Engineering and Public Works Department at

250 756 5321.
● This paving work is occurring following a short notice offer from the contractor. Under most circumstances,

notification of upcoming road work is provided a week to two weeks in advance.

Quotes
"We thank residents for their patience while this road work is carried out."

Jamie Rose
Construction Specialist

City of Nanaimo

Quick Facts
● The paving process being used is called micro surfacing which is a cost effective technique used to prolong

the functional life of an existing road. The contractor doing this work for the City is Miller-Capilano.
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Contact:

Jamie Rose
Construction Specialist
City of Nanaimo
250-758-5222 Ext 5334

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1Qu1gnZ

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR150911PavingWorkScheduledForDoverRoadAndMachlearyStreetMondaySeptember14.html

